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BY COURIER 
 
March 29, 2007 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON. 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2007-0050 – Hydro One Networks' Section 92 Bruce - Milton Transmission Reinforcement 
Application – Application and Evidence Filing 

 
As urged by the OPA in their letter of March 23, 2007, Hydro One is making every effort to quickly get 
regulatory approvals and start construction of the new Bruce to Milton 500 kV transmission line with the 
intent to meet the December, 2011 in-service date. 

I am attaching ten (10) copies of the Hydro One Networks' Application and Prefiled Evidence in support 
of an Application pursuant to Section 92 of the Ontario Energy Board Act for leave to construct a new 
500 kV transmission line between Bruce and Milton.  An electronic copy (text searchable Acrobat 
format on CD) is provided with this letter. 

Hydro One Networks' contacts for service of documents associated with this Application are listed in 
Exhibit A, Tab 1, Schedule 1. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY SUSAN FRANK 
 
Susan Frank 
 
Attach. 


